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 Greetings 7:10 Rotarians and Friends,

 If you missed the meeting on Wednesday, May 25, 2016, you missed a very informative presentation by Ben Allen who gave us an update about The Rotary Internet and all the free stuff that Rotarians can use personally and in their businesses.
President Mark opened the meeting at 7:10 a.m. Ryan our Family of Rotary Rotarian led us in the Pledge. Barbara presented a very meaningful and thankful invocation. President Mark, being on top of things, then jumped right in and introduced our very efficient Secretary, Ryan Holocher, who introduced guest speaker, Ben Allen,  and our other guest, Whitney Allen.       
 President’s Announcements: 

· President Mark introduced the members who gave the following announcements:
Other Announcements:

· Garth told us that our C4K space has only 6 months left on the contract. Now we have to move again. Please think about finding space. If you know someone who has storage, please let Garth know. We also may have an evening distribution later this month. Garth also introduced Whitney Allen who works with District 50 students to get them to prepared for college and life. 
· Rick announced that he visited Spero winery last week and thanked Clyde and June for their participation in the recent Roast.

· Jerry gave us details about the upcoming Open World program starting June 4th. Call Jerry if you have time to give to this program.

· Brian updated us about the upcoming Bocce Ball tournament coming up on June 18th from 2 – 6 p.m. Get your team together and register on our website, www.westminster710rotary.org. Tickets are $60 each. There are sponsorships in the amounts of $250.00 and $500.00.

· Caitlin announced the Peach Sale coming up in August. Details to follow. 
· Mark C. informed us that there will be a Foundation meeting here at Ciancio’s on May 31st. 

· Dan informed us that you can join a class about what to do when a loved one get sick or dies. Classes will be held on June 14 6:30 p.m. and 22 at 9:30 am at Front Range CC on 112th Ave. For more information, email Dan Graff at dgraff@Weatherstonecm.com for more information.
Randy Stutz, our Sgt. at Arms this week, made some sizable extractions from the very energetic Rotarians who actually attended the meeting. Don’t forget, you can makeup missed meetings at any of the Rotary Clubs in our area.  Get the app, Rotary Club Locator, for your smart phone. You will find clubs you can attend located all over the world.

 Ryan was extolled by President Mark who thanked him for being an important member of the 7:10 Rotary Club and who has shown us the Service Above Self motto. His prolific profile as the Family of Rotary Rotarian can be found on the front page of the Bemis award winning, Frameable, Ineluctable, EarlyWord newsletter which was profusely available on all of the tables in its elegant 11x17" format. It can also be found on the 7:10 web site at: www.westminster710rotary.org/newsletter.cfm.

President Mark presented The Rotary Moment by showing a video that .                                                                                      

Joe T. had a Thought for the Day.
 We closed the meeting right on time with a rousing rending of The Four (no, Five) Way Test.

 Yours in Rotary Service, Loren
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